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31st March 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Staffing Change Y1JT 

I am writing to inform you, following a recent resignation, of a staffing change that will begin 
after the Easter Break.  Following a couple of years at Spalding Parish, including completing her 
initial teacher training with us, Jasmin Turner will sadly be leaving us at the end of Term 4 to 
relocate to Essex with her partner.  We are really happy for her and wish her all the very best but 
know she will really be missed by all members of the Spalding Parish community.  
 

Having worked with Jasmin for a number of years I know her to be a highly skilled, dedicated and 
positive member of staff. I would like to take this opportunity to thank her for all the support 
she has offered all at Spalding Parish during that time including the staff team and also the many 
children and their families during her time here.   
 

Following a recent recruitment process we can confirm that we have employed Beth Brown and 
she will be joining us following the Easter break as the class teacher in Y1JT – soon to be Y1BB.  
Beth is also known to many of the Spalding Parish family having also recently completed her 
teacher training with us.  She brings a range of experience with her as she returns to Spalding 
Parish following her recent experience in a smaller setting.  We are hopeful that Beth will be able 
to join us this week for a transition visit in order to ensure as smooth a transition as possible.  
We had hoped to be able to share this news last week during Parent Consultations however felt 
it important that we were able to share staffing and planned next steps at the same point which 
unfortunately we were not able to do until today.    
 

I am sure you will join me in taking this opportunity to wish Jasmin all the very best for the future 
– Good Bye, Good Luck and God Bless!  As a valued member of the team she will always remain 
part of the Spalding Parish family.  I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
continued support.  If you do have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch via 
feedback@spaldingparish.laat.co.uk.   Have an enjoyable Easter Break when it gets here and we 
look forward to welcoming the pupils back to school on Wednesday 23rd April.   
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Emily Hill 
Interim Head of School 
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